
LITTLE CLACTON PARISH COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF THE EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL HELD AT THE 
YOUTH AND COMMUNITY CENTRE ON TUESDAY, 

18th July 2017 AT 7.30 PM 
PRESENT 
Chairperson:  J Cutting 
Councillors: M Balbirnie, P De Vaux Balbirnie, D Botterell, L Gray, , S Rowland, R Smith, J 
Smith-Daye, J Taylor, B Ward.             
Clerk: Mrs G Loach 
 
 
APOLOGIES 
Apologies were received from Councillors M Reed, J Rowland and H Smith. 
 
1. ACCEPTANCE OF PARISH COUNCIL YEARLY FINANCIAL ACCOUNTS 
The Chairman reported that the Finance and Business Group had met and discussed the 
issues previously mentioned and changed the accounts where necessary. An agreement 
was reached. The accounts are now ready to present to Council with a recommendation 
that they are agreed for 2016/17. 
 
The accounts were proposed by Councillor Ward, seconded by Councillor Gray and agreed 
by Councillors Cutting, M Balbirnie, P De Vaux Balbirnie, D Botterell, S Rowland, R Smith and 
J Taylor. 
 
Councillor J Smith Daye abstained from voting.  
 
It was resolved that the accounts are agreed for 2016/17. 
 
There being no other business the chairman closed the meeting at 7.45pm. 
 
The next meeting will be held at the Youth and Community Centre at 7.30pm on Monday, 
7th August 2017 
      
  
 
 
 

Chairman 
7th August 2017 


